[image: image1.jpg]


The Deering Centre

Holy Trinity Primary School

Longland Close

Waltham Cross

Herts EN8 8LU

Dear Parent

Thank you for your interest in Little Learners Pre-School. We are an Ofsted registered Pre-School based in The Deering Centre which is situated in the grounds of Holy Trinity School. We are open every morning (Monday-Friday) from 9.00-12.00 and 5 afternoons from 12.10-3.10pm. We have 3 very qualified staff with extensive experience in working in Early Years. For those requiring extended hours we also have a breakfast club which runs from 7.50am and a lunch club (you provide a packed lunch) 12 until 1pm. We opened in April 2010 and have already been given a Good by Ofsted when they visited us for our initial inspection in September 2010. Please visit the Ofsted website where you will be able to access the full report. You can find more information and the costs in the leaflet provided. 

The Pre-School is able to offer funding for 2 year old's if you are accessing certain benefits and meet a selection of other criteria, so please speak to either Nikki or Lisa about this funding if you think you maybe eligible (this funding is accessed through Hertfordshire County Council, so it is only available whilst they have funds available) 

The Pre-School is run by a management committee which consists of a mixture of Scout representatives, School staff and governors and parents. We welcome parents to become a part of the committee. If you might be interested please make a note on your child’s application form.

If you would like to come along for a visit then please contact us on the above number to arrange a time. Thank you again for your interest and we hope to be meeting you and your child soon at Little Learners Pre-School.

Yours sincerely

Nikki Smith

Little Learners Pre-School Leader 
Telephone: 07563 793250


Email: little-learners@holytrinity.herts.sch.uk








